Sent: 2/12/2020 10:03:30 AM
Subject: Online Submission

02/12/2020

MR Richard Brock

9 - Baranbali AVE
Seaforth NSW 2092
richardbrock@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| lived on Serpentine Crescent until last week. Parking in the area was already challenging,
additional parked cars in the area will add danger to children heading to and from school.



